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Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
2TthFloor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms Kirsten V/alli
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. V/alli:

Hydro One Networks Inc. and Peterborough Distribution Inc. (EB-2018-0242)
MAAD Application - Request for Extension to Fíle IR Responses

'We 
are counsel to Hydro One Networks Inc. in the above-noted matter. We are writing

this letter to request an extension to the timeline set out in Procedural Order No. 3 (dated
May 9, 2019) for the filing of responses to information requests from June 3, 2019 to
June 14, 2019. A large number of information requests were received, some of which
require a substantial amount of work by both Hydro One and its external consultant,
Navigant. Despite working on the responses since the receipt of the information requests,
Hydro One will not be in a position to provide responses by June 3,2019.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours very truly,

Richard J.
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Richard King
Direct Dial: 41,6.862.6626

rking@osler.com
Our Matter Nu mber : 11-807 29
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